
The MCCOA would like to invite interested Manistee 
residents, especially seniors, to attend the upcoming 
meetings where our proposed new senior village project will 
be discussed. 
  
Thursday, March 2 at noon, the DDA (Downtown 
Development Authority) will be meeting in the council 
chambers at City Hall, 3rd floor. 
  
Thursday, March 2 at 7 p.m. will be the City Planning 
Commission meeting. Third Coast Development, the 
development company who we are working with on this 
project, will be presenting at this meeting. This meeting will 
also be held in the council chambers at City Hall, 3rd floor. 
  
Tuesday, March 7 at 7 p.m.,  the project will also be discussed 
at the City Council meeting. 
  
Please make plans to attend these three important meetings. 
Your opinion matters. 
  
  
With warmest regards, 
  
Jeanne Barber 
Assistant to the Executive Director 
Manistee County Council on Aging 
457 River Street 
Manistee, MI  49660 
(231)723-6477	


